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Mr. Karl Bewley 
ConocoPl~ilips Company 
361 1 S. Harbor Bl., Ste 200 
Santa Ana, CA 92704 

TERMINATION OF GENERAL WASTE DISCHARGE REQUIREMENTS FOR FORMER 76 
TEXACO STATION 2535 AT 4069 NORTH LAKEWOOD BOULEVARD, LONG BEACH, 
CALIFORNIA (ORDER NO. R4-2007-0019, SEFUES NO. 052; CI NO. 9399) 

Dear Mr. Bewley: 

In our letter dated April 2,2008, we informed you that the subject discharge is regulated under Order No. 
R4-2007-0019, (Series No. 052), which specifies your Waste Discharge Requirements (WDR). 

In a letter dated March 16, 201 1, you notified the Regional Board that you ceased oxygen release 
compound injection for this site and that you req~~ested termination of the WDR. 

Because the ongoing remediation does not plan to continue to inject oxygen release compound, you no 
I 

longer need the WDR. The coverage under Board Order No. R4-2007-0019, (Series No. 052), for the 
subject facility is hereby teilninated with the exception of enforcement under the term of the permit. . 

If you have any questions, please contact the Project Manager, Mr. Ahmad Larnaa, at (213)576-6716 or 
the Unit Chief of Groundwater Permitting, Dr. Eric Wu, at (213) 576-6683. 

Sincerely, 

Samuel Unger, P.E. 
' Executive Officer 

cc: Mr. Jeff Benedict, Long Beach Health and Human Services 
Mr. Kelly Brown, SECOR 

California Environmeiztal Protection Agency 
-- 
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